Dial-A-Ride

will be providing
transportation for all medical,
pharmacy, employment, and
grocery shopping trips
starting Monday, July 6, 2020.

Grocery shopping trips will be
limited to one person per
family per week. Thank you
for choosing Dial-A-Ride and
being patient with us as we
begin to regain some of our
services.




